
HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

August 11, 2011
2:30 p.m.

Members present:  

Theresa Collins-teacher, Kathy Cofer-teacher, Donna Ghaderi-teacher, Sharon Kennedy-parent, Jessica Elmore-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.

Visitors: Gary Milby, Associate Superintendent for Finance
Mrs. Handel presented the proposed August agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Cofer-1st, Collins-2nd)

Good News-Committee members were invited to share Good News so far this school year.  Mrs. Handel shared that numbers were up and a position would be added to help with overcrowding.    
Mrs. Cofer was nominated to serve as Vice-Chair in the absence of Mrs. Handel.  (Ghaderi-1st, Kennedy-2nd)

Mrs. Handel submitted the SBDM Council Annual Report for the 2010-2011 school year.  Committee approved report as presented with two minor typographical errors corrected.  (Ghaderi-1st, Collins -2nd)
Committee members completed the certificate of receipt of written documentation regarding SBDM laws and meeting regulations.  

Members assembled binders for the upcoming term.  Mrs. Handel helped orient members to the organization of the binder.  

Accident reports and the school activities and MUNIS budgets were reviewed.

Mrs. Handel introduced Mr. Gary Milby as the district liaison for our school.  Mr. Milby updated the council on the proposed purchase of property for a new school and the process and timeline upon approval by the Board.  The proposal is to build 2 - 600 capacity elementary schools to replace G.C. Burkhead and Howevalley.   The proposed land is located in Cecilia, KY just off Hwy 62 and 86.  The council was very excited with the news and eagerly awaits the August Board of Education meeting.  
With no other business Mrs. Collins made a motion to adjourn.  (Cofer-1st, Kennedy-2nd) The meeting adjourned at 3:35 p.m.  


